
 
 
For Immediate Release: October 10, 2011 
 
Contact: Jeanie Johnston 
              Youth Librarian 
              Hailey Public Library 
              788-2036 
 
 
 
 
One of today’s hottest topics, the paranormal, will be explored at the Hailey Public Library, Saturday 
afternoon, October 22

nd
 at 4:00pm.  

 
“Ghost Hunting with the IPRG” will feature Marie Cuff, executive director of the International Paranormal 
Reporting Group and her team based out of the Boise area.   The International Paranormal Reporting 
Group has been serving Idaho, Oregon, and parts of Washington since 2000 and is a member of the 
TAPs organization.  Ms. Cuff has been investigating the paranormal for more than 20 years and has 
appeared in several television and radio programs, including the Travel Channel’s Ghost Stories, 
 
The IPRG team travel throughout our region to delve into old legends, learn more about area hauntings, 
and provide a taste of the excitement they experience as professional paranormal investigators.   
 
What better time for ghost stories than October and who better to tell them than real ghost hunters? 
 

For more information about the program, please contact the library at 788-2036 or visit the Web site at 

www.haileypubliclibrary.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


